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 NEW OPENING TIMES  
From  28 September we will be open for 
an extra 4 hours each week. The new 
opening times are: 
Monday  10am – 6.30pm 
Wednesday 10am – 5.30pm 
Friday 10am – 5.30pm 
Saturday 10am – 12.30pm 
Tuesday, Thursday, Sunday: Closed 
 

Friday Evening Events 

Find us on Facebook! 
facebook.com/frogls 

Friday 18 
Sept at 7pm 

Our thanks to the City Council for Ward 
Pot funding which has helped us buy 

equipment for Children's Funtime and 
also to produce this newsletter 

Be the first to get your hands on a copy 
of this new DVD at the Launch Evening  
with Lesley Fox on Friday 9 Oct at 7pm 

All proceeds from DVD sales go to the library 

Hear local author 
Ann Beedham talk 
about the local lad 
who gave the Great 
Houdini one of his 

iconic escapes 

word of mouth and time spent 
in dusty pubs'. 
 
Tickets  £5  available from the 
library.  All proceeds from 
these events go to help keep 
our library open.  

Friday 20 Nov at 7pm 
South Yorkshire Folk Tales 

Lavish legends, strange and spooky happenings, 
and tall tales from the streets of Sheffield and 
beyond will be brought to life as acclaimed 
storyteller, creative writing lecturer, author and 
folklorist Simon Heywood will be joining us to 
launch his latest book, South Yorkshire Folk 
Tales, with an event which includes live 
storytelling. There will also be a chance to buy 
the book featuring versions of stories drawn 
from 'libraries, old newspaper cuttings,  
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Every word you say ... 
From Jack the Ripper to Peter Sutcliffe, 

what language can tell you about crime 

` 

Anniversary! 
Help us celebrate our first anniversary 
as a volunteer-run library. Come and   

join our open day on Saturday 10 
October from 10am to 4 pm. See our 

exhibition telling the story  of FROGL  to 
date and find out more about what has 

been achieved this year.  

Chatterbooks is re-starting  this autumn. 
Keep an eye on our web site and 

Facebook page for dates 

Thank you! Donations 

A book club for 
children in school 
years 4, 5, 6 or 7 

Researching your 
Family History 

Sheffield and District Family 
History Society presents 

three Tuesday sessions at the 
library on 22 Sept, 29 Sept 

and 6 Oct. 2 – 3.30pm 
Cost £5 per session 

(Pay on the day) 

Author 
Danuta Reah 

Friday 11 Dec 
at 7pm 

 
Tickets £5 

from the library 

It's heartening that so many people 
are willing to devote their time and 

energy to keep our library open. Special 
thanks to: 

John and Jennie Hinton for opening 
their garden and raising almost  £500 

Jennie and Keith Wilson  for organising 
our first farmers market 

Coming soon! 
There are plans 
afoot to provide 
free WiFi in the 

library. 

Into Print 
Saturday 24 October 2pm 

Admission Free 

An opportunity to meet with local 
authors and publishers, see their books,  

hear their stories and find out what it 
takes to get yourself into print. 

An "Off the Shelf" event sponsored 
by Mike Firth and Activ8 

 All our volunteers give 
their time for free, but it 
costs over £1000 each 
month just to keep the 
building open. Please 
consider making a 
regular donation.   

Learn how to start your family history and 
how to research Ancestry effectively. 

Meet the 
volunteers 

who  have run the 
library, looked 

after the building 
and organised 

events.  

MacMillan Coffee Morning 

Friday 25 Sept. 10.30 – 2.30 


